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More from the Aug. 12  
Muskoka Lakes Association Antique Boat Show   

Report & Photo’s: Dave Hymers  
  
The MLAOC had the pleasure of having our 
booth at the Port Carling Boat Show this 
August. Our traditional location in the locks 
was well visited by many folks this year. 
The beautiful sunny day certainly 
contributed to the crowd’s enthusiasm and 
interest in the many motors on display 
from our member’s collections.   
 
People were interested in what we do as a 
Club and this lead to questions about 
membership. A big thank you to Jan 
Hymers who signed up 6 new members 
and collected a couple of renewals from 
members who would not be at the AGM. 
Ron Stevenson and team did a fantastic job 
organizing the day and ensuring that all the 
volunteers in the booth got lunch and had 
time to see the show. Looking forward to 
the next MLA show scheduled for 2020.  

Our MLAOC lock side tent at 
Port Carling. 

Ron Stevenson’s sweet little 
Caille 5 speed twin. 

Our MLAOC Display attracted a large 
number of interested people. 

Dave Kennedy in red, answering  
questions from a show visitor.  


